Dear Parents/Guardians -
Greetings in the name of Jesus the Christ!

Welcome to Open Registration! Just a friendly reminder - this was originally sent out to you May 20, 2022 and again on June 30, 2022.

The Prophet Samuel tells us that GOD looks at our hearts, but man looks at our outward appearance [1 Samuel 16.7] and therefore we want to put our best foot forward. In an effort to do that, and following the example of many other schools in the area, we are changing our dress code for the 2022-23 school year here at Emmaus. In order to lessen the financial impact to our families, we are rolling this out in two phases over the next two school years. 

For 2022-23 we will change what is worn on the bottom half of our students.


· Girls - Khaki [tan] pants, shorts and skorts
· Boys - Khaki [tan] pants and shorts

For 2023-24 we will change what is worn on the top half of our students


· Girls and Boys - Long or short sleeve polos [blue, gold or white]

During the winter months Emmaus logoed sweatshirts [including hoodies] and jackets may be worn over an Emmaus polo shirt. We will also allow Lutheran High School logoed sweatshirts [including hoodies] and jackets, again, worn over an Emmaus polo shirt.

A more detailed policy will be in the new handbook for the 2022-23 school year that deals with shoes, accessories, non-uniform days, spirit days etc. Also found in the new handbook will be the procedures for handling students not in compliance with the dress code. 

These new policies will be in place, and enforced beginning August 8, 2022, our first day of school. We thank you upfront for your cooperation and look forward to serving you next year.

In Christ - 

Emmaus  Faculty, Staff and School Board

Educating Children in a Christ-Centered Atmosphere

